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Attached is a letter written by Friends of the Earth and I agree with everything that is written, we 
cannot allow Nuclear Power Stations to be built, it is not feasible and it is dangerous. We have no 
means of disposing of the waste that will stay active for thousands of years, and we do not need 
them when we have much cheaper and safer alternatives to produce power. yours sincerely caring 
citizen of Australia 
 


